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Comments: I'm in support of the GPLI working group and CBMBA proposals for an SMA in the Granite Basin

area.  With CB South being the biggest population center in the Upper Valley, I believe a progressive means to

manage the Granite Basin area is in order.  The recreation concerns addressed by the SMA along with the same

resource protections as Wilderness is a win-win for the existing uses and the best protections for the future of this

area. By changing the whole area to wilderness, you will be taking away the acccess for CB South residents to

bike their back yard trails. Biking brings huge economic and health benefits to the valley, don't take away the

biking!


